
1. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT 
 

1.1 FROSTS ROAD TRAFFIC ISSUES 
 
 Fran Keina was in attendance to express concern about the lack of provision for cyclists and 

pedestrians using Frosts Road.  Ms Keina considered that a pedestrian and cycle link between 
QEII Park and the Parklands area was increasingly needed for access to QEII, the 
Travis Wetland and local schools.  She was concerned that traffic appears to be increasing in 
both volume and speed on Frosts Road.  In her opinion the existing painted shoulder is 
inadequate. 

 
 In support of her deputation, Ms Keina presented a petition signed by 58 members of the local 

Probus Club and evidence of support from 31 local residents, three schools, the Parklands 
Community Constable and the Manager of QEII Leisure Centre. 

 
 The Board’s decision is recorded under Part B, clause 2 of this report. 
 

 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


